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Full Text

During the United Nations Conference on Sustainable Development, the members
of the Permanent Forum were not able to register as United Nations experts.
Forum members attend many United Nations meetings where their specific status
is not recognized. The Forum therefore recommends that Member States include
Forum members as United Nations experts, not as part of major groups, in United
Nations accreditation processes.

Area of Work
Economic and Social Development, Methods of Work


